
CITY OF MONTCLAIR 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION

CITY COUNCIL 

The regular meeting of the City Council on Tuesday, 

September 5, 2023 has been canceled due to a lack 

of pressing business. 

The next regular meeting is scheduled to be held on  

Monday, September 18, 2023 at 7:00 p.m. in the City 

Council Chambers located at 5111 Benito Street, 

Montclair, California. 

For more information about City Council meetings, please visit the City’s website at: 

https://www.cityofmontclair.org/council-meetings/


